
January 2024 Newsletter 

 

• Thursday 18th January – 

Presentation of the Ray Sellars Award from Nettleham Parish Council. 

Short presentation from Laura Blaine, Carers Practice Lead. 

Entertainment from Belinda Hay. 

 

• Happy Birthday this month to Florence Barnes, Sheila Herrick, Alan Hewitt, Barbara 

Hillier, Bryan Stainton, David Scott, Linda Parker, Jane Thomas, Ethel Feeney, Ruth 

Noon and Lulu Wood. 

 

• We are sad to announce the deaths of Jan Cleveland and John Butler. Our thoughts 

and deep sympathy go to both their families. 

 

• Warm Spaces – Please see our Notice Board for information on warm spaces in the 

Lincoln area. 

 

• Tip of the month – Have you registered on the Priority Services Register? Contact 

your energy suppliers and  water company to register directly with them. 

 

• We have the Hidden Disability Lanyards, Message in a Wallet , Radar Keys and 

Mediband ID Wrist Bands…….please see reception if you would like one. 

 

• Next month on Thursday 1st February we have, firstly, a short presentation from 

Karen and Louise, Social Prescribing Link Workers, followed by musician, singer, Ian 

Tumilty. On the 15th it’s Exercise to Music with Adele. 

 

• If you would like a photo taken, or a copy from our photo albums, please let us know. 

 

• Thought for the month – 

 

May your troubles be less and your blessings be more, and nothing but happiness 

comes through your door. 


